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February 13, 2013

This afternoon the Legislative Assembly voted unanimously to appoint me as the Conflict of
Interest Commissioner for another 5 year term. It is an honour to continue as an Officer of the
Legislative Assembly, and I thank the Members (past and present) for their trust, confidence and
suppotrt.

At the same time, I want to acknowledge the contributions of all those colleagues in our small
Office whose dedication and hard work is largely responsible for today’s appointment.

They are: former Executive Coordinators and now retired Jill Robinson and Daphne Thompson;

current Executive Coordinator Linda Pink; Legal Officer Alyne Mochan; Projects Officer Corey
Ulmer and Administrative Assistant Amber Derricourt.

Paul D. K. Fraser, Q.C.

Commissioner
Office of the Paul D. K. Fraser, Q.C. Mailing Address: Telephone: 250 356-9283
Conflict of Interest Commissioner First Floor, 421 Menzies Street Facsimile: 250 356-6580
Commissioner Victoria BC V8V 1X4 website: www.coibc.ca

e-mail: conflictofinterest@coibc.ca

e o @




